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Ms. Christine Lang

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

April 6, 2020

Re: EB-2020-0074 Enbridge 2020 Storage Enhancement Project
Pollution Probe Response Letter

Dear Ms. Long:

Pollution Probe is in receipt of Enbridge’s March 31, 2020 letter highlighting their concerns regarding
the potential scope of this proceeding. Enbridge indicates that issues raised by Pollution Probe may be
opposed to the Board’s decision in the NGEIR decision. More specifically, Pollution Probe’s first and third
issues relate to the incremental capacity achieved by the proposed operating pressure increase.

Pollution Probe believes that all the issues it has identified are relevant to this proceeding. The Enbridge
letter includes details beyond those in Enbridge’s original filing and in Pollution Probe’s view the clarity
of those details provide value to the public record in this proceeding since they are related to the
request.

Aside from Enbridge’s NGEIR concern raised by Enbridge, Pollution Probe believes that issues two, four
and five from its request letter continue to remain relevant. Based on Pollution Probe’s review of the
evidence filed by Enbridge, it appears that there could be Ratepayer impacts due to the project, despite
the indication that project costs will be entirely at the shareholders expense. Pollution Probe included
this issue in its intervention request and believes that they are still relevant. Pollution Probe will follow
any direction the Board may have related to a restricted scope for the proceeding and reiterates its
request for intervenor status in this proceeding.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Pollution Probe.
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Michael Brophy;P.Eng., M.Eng., MBA
Michael Brophy Consulting Inc.
Consultant to Pollution Probe
Phone: 647-330-1217

Email: Michael.brophy@rogers.com

cc: Rakesh Torul Enbridge. (via EGIRepulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com)
Tania Persad, Enbridge Legal (via email)
Richard Carlson, Pollution Probe (via email)




